WORK SESSION DECEMBER 10, 2014

The Board of Directors of the Edgewood-Colesburg Community School District held a work session in the Edgewood Board Room, on Wednesday, December 10, 2014. President Randall Mescher called the meeting to order at 5:30 p.m.

Directors present: Kenneth Faust, Jason Jones, Randall Mescher, Doug Moser and Robert Schilling.

Also present: Superintendent Rob Busch, Secondary Principal Dawn Voss, Elementary Principal Paul Wenger, and Board Secretary Martha Romig.

Director Jones moved to approve the agenda as presented. Motion carried 5-0.

Larry Siegel from Iowa School Finance Information Services reviewed the budget trends for the next five years with the board.

With no further business to come before this board for consideration at this time, Director Schilling moved to adjourn the meeting at 6:15 p.m. Motion carried 5-0.

Martha S. Romig, Secretary Randall Mescher, President